Thank you for your service to our wonderful city. | know the redistricting process has been quite a
challenge and | appreciate your efforts.

| do have concern, however, that you might alter the Commission's map that was finalized on November
6, 2013 by reverting to a previous version of the map. The previous version groups my neighborhood in
the Highland Park area with communities on 620. | have lived in my neighborhood for over twenty years
and my neighbors and | identify much more with central Austin than with such communities as Steiner
Ranch, Riverplace, etc.

Please stick with the November 6th map so that my City Council representation will more adequately
reflect the concerns | might have regarding traffic, schools, development and the like.

With sincere regards,

Kathy Kravitz



